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During Evening Prayer on the Feast of the Immaculate Conception, Joseph Binh Nguyen, our
young Vietnamese-American, was welcomed into the Assumptionist Postulancy Program at the
Center. This was Binh's first formal step towards religious life in the Assumption. This joyous
celebration was continued by a festive meal. Soon he will move to St. Anne's in Sturbridge for
this chapter of his formation with Fr. John Franck as his formator. We wish Binh the Lord's
choicest blessings as he continues his faith-filled journey!

  

Click here to see more pictures...
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https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-r9JMPedD0x9h6W55Iwi9FOjAS11XEBY

